
Notice of Public Hearing on the City of Gaylord 2025.26 Annual Budget and 

Millage Levy 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Gaylord City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on 

Monday, June 9, 2025, in the City Council Chambers, located in the Gaylord City Hall, 305 East Main 

Street, Gaylord, Michigan for consideration of the proposed 2025.26 Annual Budget and Millage Levy. 

THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED TO SUPPORT THE 

PROPOSED BUDGET IS AS FOLLOWS: 

General Fund Operating    11.2224 Mills 

DDA Operating       1.8051 Mills 

Street and Infrastructure Improvements    4.1513 Mills 

Curbside Recycling               .6 Mills 

City Hall/DPW Improvement Debt Levy           .25 Mills 

 

In addition, a Special Assessment Levy of 4.00 Mills on the taxable value of real property for Police and 

Fire Services is proposed to be levied.  

 A copy of the proposed budget and copies of the budgets from the three preceding fiscal years shall be 

on file and available to the public for inspection at the Gaylord City Hall, Monday to Friday, from the hours 

of 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. for a period of not less than one week prior to the public hearing.  Persons wishing 

to express their views may do so in person at the public hearing, or in writing addressed to the City Council 

at the above address.  

The proposed 2025.26 Budget may be viewed in the Agendas and Minutes tab on the City’s website, 

cityofgaylord.com. 

 

Jennifer Molski 

City Clerk 

 

  


